
March 21, 2011  
      
Mr. David Danner     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:  Dockets TC-101661 and A-042090 
   
Dear Mr. Danner: 

Please post this letter to both dockets as part of the submissions by stakeholders on the 
fuel surcharge response by staff recently received. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Solin 
Member, LLC 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


